
                      
BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN  

ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING 
 

 
  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE REGULAR MEETING  
OF THE BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMISSION 

 
  
The regular meeting of the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Commission of the City of 
Urbana, scheduled to take place at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 21, 2022, is cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 19, 2022, in the Urbana 
City Council Chambers, 400 South Vine Street, Urbana, Illinois. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  


